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Re: Revised Brownfield Policy (dated 03/09): 
 
 
 
With respect to the March, 2009 version of the Brownfield Policy provided by Tom 
Wackerman, please note that the typographical errors have been noted; forwarded to 
Mr. Wackerman, and will be incorporated in the next revised version of the Policy. 
 
However, if the Authority members have questions or concerns about any section of the 
proposed Policy, please relay those questions or concerns to me as quickly as possible.  
I will forward them to Mr. Wackerman so he has an opportunity to review them prior to 
the April 16th meeting.   
 
Just as a further note, this is the same version of the Policy previously forwarded to the 
Authority for the March 26th meeting (the March 26th meeting was subsequently 
cancelled due to a lack of a quorum).   
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